
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our in-person Year 11 Revision Roadshow on Thursday 
9th November, 6-7pm. The roadshow will include: 
 
•              Interactive stalls and revision workshops. 
•              Passionate teachers sharing ideas and resources for effective revision. 
•              Subject-specific support and resources. 
•              Past and present students sharing their experiences and advice. 
•              Opportunities to consider what the priorities and next steps are. 
•              Lots of take-away materials and resources 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to gain valuable insight, information and resources to support 
with your child’s upcoming GCSEs, and the road leading to these, to enable them to have the best 
possible chance of fulfilling their potential. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr A Ayre 
Assistant Headteacher 


